
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

Public Notice: Correction 

On October 31, 2017, the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) published a 

Public Notice to provide interested persons the opportunity to comment on ADEQ’s proposed 

state implementation plan (SIP) revision. The notice included two typographical errors listing the 

date of the public hearing and the close of the public comment period as January 2, 2017.  

 

This correction is to notify the public that ADEQ will hold a public hearing on the proposed SIP 

revision at 2:00 p.m. on January 2, 2018 in the Commission Room at ADEQ Headquarters, 5301 

Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118. This correction is also to notify the public that 

ADEQ will be accepting written and electronic comments received no later than 4:30 p.m. 

(Central Time) on Tuesday, January 2, 2018. Written comments should be mailed to Tricia 

Treece, Office of Air Quality, Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, 5301 Northshore 

Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118. Electronic comments should be sent to: 

treecep@adeq.state.ar.us. 
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